
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 25th March 2022 

Hello everyone, 
 
What a lovely week, the weather has been fabulous!   
 
Year 4 enjoyed a lovely sunny day for their class 
trip to the Lynn Museum and Stories of Lynn. We 
also had a walk around the area of the Saturday 
Market Place and the Quay, imagining how it would 
have been in the days of the 1642 English Civil 
War. Children made mulled wine, handled arte-
facts from the 1600's and learned how farmers were trained to use a musket. Toby 
thoroughly enjoyed being in charge of it! Well done all, thank you to our parent help-
ers on the day and thank you to the staff at both venues. See photos on page 2. 
 
Details of our Junior Leadership Team Easter Competition can be found on page 3. 
 
Mother’s day — It will soon be Mother's day. Some of our children's work is now 
displayed in St Margaret’s Church,  
If you are unable to attend a service at the church, but want to have a look at some 
of the work, why not go to one of the drop in coffee mornings held on a Thursday 
morning between 10-12.    
 
Remember the clocks go forward this weekend. British summer time begins! 
 
Please note that after school clubs will go live from Monday 28th March 2022 and 
will be on a first come first serve basis. Thank you. 
 
As always, we want to ensure that your experience at Clenchwarton Primary is a pos-
itive one and we will keep you informed of your child’s progress or any other inci-
dents which happen in school. If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please 
telephone or email the school office.  

Best wishes 
Ms J Borley (Executive Headteacher)       

www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance                 

  

   Reception:    89.17% 
 
   Year 1:      97.42% 
  
   Year 2:    93.55% 
 
   Year 3:  98.15% 
 
   Year 4:  97.33% 
 
   Year 5:  92.67%  
 
   Year 6:   93.79%  
 

Congratulations to *Year 3* 

Have your circumstances 

changed recently? 

You may be eligible for Free 
School Meals! 

The school receives funding 
for each child who comes un-
der Pupil Premium (including 
FSM). You can apply online:- 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-

free-school-meals. 

 

 







P.T.A. 
Hello everyone, 

 

Dates for your diary:- 

 

W/C 21.03.22—Easter Raffle tickets available to purchase after 
school. £1 per strip.   

01.04.22—PTA to delivery Easter Eggs-Please let the school know 
of any dietary requirements. Thanks 

17.05.22—Bingo—More details to follow 

25.05.22— Platinum Jubilee Disco-More details to follow 

17.06.22—Summer Fair—TBC. More details to follow 

07.07.22—Summer Disco-More details to follow 

08.07.22—Year 6 Leavers BBQ-More details to follow 

 

Please be aware all dates may be subject to change.  Thank you for 
all your support. 

 

Many thanks 

 

PTA  

School Calendar 

Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust school calendar for 2021/2022 & 

2022/2023 can be located from the school’s website.  School holiday dates are slightly dif-

ferent to NCC.  

Thank you.  

Lunchtime Co 

Please see the school website for 
the menu. If your child has any die-
tary requirements that we are not 
aware of, please inform the school 
office. 

All Bookings should be made via 
ParentPay, by midnight on a      
Sunday.   A new menu will com-
mence from Wednesday 20th April 
2022 and a copy will be available 
next week.  

Thank you. 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before midnight on a Sunday.  Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments on ParentPay ASAP.   All payments will need to be made online as we are now 

a cashless school. 

Free Schools Meals on-Line   

Please visit:-  https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals. 

Head lice      

Please check your child’s hair as soon as possible 

and treat, if necessary. Thank you.  



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

 
Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

 

 

From Monday 28th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yr 1 Assembly– Year 1 parents/carers invited. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair this week (Clenchwarton Hall):- 
 
Monday - 3.15pm to 3.30pm 
Tuesday—8.30am to  8.50am & 3.15pm to 3.30pm 
Wednesday—8.30am to  8.50am & 3.15pm to 3.30pm 
Thursday—8.30am-8.50am &  3.15pm—3.30pm 
Friday 8.30am to 8.50am  

Tuesday 29th March 2022 Bee Netball Event @ KES High School-selected children. 

Friday 1st April 2022 Break up at usual time for Easter Holidays 

Wednesday 20th April 2022 School reopens at usual time.  Registration 8.50am 

Monday 2nd May 2022 Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 Return to school-8.50am prompt registration. 

Monday 9th May 2022 SATS week for Year 6 

Monday 16th May 2022 SATS week for Year 2 

Monday 23rd May 2022 SATs week for Year 2 

Friday 27th May 2022 Break up at usual time for half term. 

Monday 6th June 2022 Return to school—8.50am prompt registration. 

Monday 11th July 2022 Year 6—Hilltop 

Thursday 21st July 2022 Break up for Summer Holidays at the usual time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs will be available to book via Parent from w/c 28th March 2022 and will be on a first 

come first serve basis. 

Monday’s - Gardening Club with Mrs Calaby & Mrs Bolderstone*  
Tuesday’s - ICT Club with Mrs Bloodworth-Year 1 to Year 6 only* 
Tuesday’s—Wildlife Club with Mrs Tarsey-KS1 & KS2* 
Wednesday’s - Musical Theatre Workshop with Miss Welch—KS2 only* 
Wednesday’s—Multi Sports with ICS Coaching* 
Thursday’s—Football with ICS Coaching*  
Thursday’s-Craft Club with Mrs Jones-Year 1 & Year 2 only.* 
Friday’s—Gymnastics with Premier Sports premier-education.com to book!* 
 

* All the above are yet to be confirmed. 

 

PE—Spring Term 1 

Monday’s—Year 2 and Year 5 
  
Tuesday’s—Year 1 and Year 6 
  
Wednesday’s—Reception 
 
Thursday’s—Year 3 and Year 4 
 
This is for your information:- Pupils to be shown how to dress appropriately for PE (appropriate clothing, long hair tied back 

away from the eyes, no hard head accessories) 

Earrings. Ideally pupils will remove earrings however, pupils unable to remove earrings should make them safe by 

taping, front and back, which may offer a measure of protection. The taping should be sufficient to prevent the stud post pene-

trating the bone behind the ear should an unintentional blow be received from equipment such as a ball or a person. The tap-

ing may be done at home for younger children (as stated Safe Practice in PE and School Sport and Physical Activity 2016). 

 

 

Morning Club  Spaces are available for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am. If you would like 

your child to take part. Please email officeicscoaching@gmail.com or telephone 07765601690 .  If your child is not attending an 

afternoon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thanks. 










